Philip Dagnall Mm /éﬂ

From:

Sent; 19 August 2018 16:59

To: pmods22

Subject: New Housing development Highmoor Park

Dear Sir or Madam,

As a resident on the current Highmoor Park Estate | am writing to object to the plan for a new housing development
on Highmoor Park.

Pendle Road already gets congested and will be more so as the new houses at Half Penny Meadows start to be
completed and occupied and others use it too as an alternative way into the town as the town expands.

The new roundabout at the top of Pendle road is welcome but that does not alleviate the growing volume of traffic
that come up and down it.

2 routes in and out of Clitheroe are often gridlocked in all directions at morning and evening rush hours.
iving through the centre is becoming more and more difficult.

The new houses seem to be being built with no thought for the infra structure of roads and facilities to support the
people who live in them,

Schools are lacking spare capacity and the doctors’ surgeries are under strain.

Do we really need any mare new houses without assessing the impact on the town of the ones already built and in
the process of being built?

Yours sincerel

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



